## The King's Business

THE KING IS COMING WORLDWIDE MINISTRIES, INC.
P.O. BOX ONE • WASHINGTON, DC 20044
2124 Mt. Tabor Road, Blacksburg, Virginia 24060

Joel O. Overstreet, President Sharon Crowley Overstreet, Director http://kings.business kingsbusinessministries@gmail.com

January 26, 2020

Dear Family and Friends of KBM,

The KBM family has experienced much loss in the last four years. First, Mary Crowley went to be with her Lord in November of 2015, then Dale Crowley followed soon after in August of 2016. Sadly, we report to you that Terry Overstreet, my husband of 43 years and president of KBM since its inception in 1990, passed into the arms of his Savior September of 2019.

This has left a large gap in the KBM family. Thankfully, we had already placed all three of our sons as board members in 2017, but did not realize they would be leading the ministry so soon. Our new KBM president is Joel Overstreet.

Since Terry's passing we have used the grieving time to reflect on the future of KBM. We are thankful for the efforts we had already expended in preserving Dale Jr's and Dale Sr's tapes, writings, and books at the archive location of Princeton Theological Seminary. Their works are preserved next to the Gutenberg Bible.

We are also thankful that there is an active website in place <a href="http://kings.business">http://kings.business</a> which now has several hundred of Dale Jr's Sound Doctrine radio messages. Our vision to make Dale Jr's and Dale Sr's most popular books into e-books has not yet been realized; however, we hope to accomplish this sometime in March or April at Campbell Printers in Harrisonburg, Virginia.

We continue to be faithful in supporting the mission work in Cambodia and now in Belize instead of Nicaragua. Please continue to pray for the many churches in Japan and in Brazil. Reports are that they are thriving and well. A fund-raiser in honor and memory of Terry Overstreet raised nearly \$10,000, specifically to help young people interested in mission work or those with interest in ministry. We are grateful for the funds donated and look forward to partnering with Christian young people around the world.

We completely ran out of the envelopes Dale Jr., had designed many years ago. We hope you like the new logo both on the legal sized envelopes and the return envelopes.

As always, we covet your prayers and thank you for your support and kindnesses over the years. We look forward to hearing from many of you in the coming months. Please let us know if there are any prayer requests we can pray over. Simply email us or write your request and mail it to either the DC or Blacksburg address.

Grace be unto you, and peace, from God our Father, and from the Lord Jesus Christ,

Sharon Crowley Overstreet